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It’s been a busy month!  I hope you were able to enjoy some of the NEW
EVENTS.

In case you didn’t remember, we had our first ever Swing Dance in February!
It was a lot of fun!  We had dancers ranging in age from 6 to 86!  Everyone
enjoyed a free one-hour dance lesson at 7 pm and then practiced their moves
from 8 - 11 pm.  Please come out and see what it’s all about this month….on
Saturday, March 12th. If you don’t dance, you will still enjoy the tunes from
the Dirty River Blues Band.  They are fantastic!

Our Country dance every Friday night still remains a huge draw for many of
you.  The bands are great and the dance floor is the place to be!  Please
remember to bring a jacket or a sweater so you can stay warm on the sidelines
while the dancers heat up the dance floor with their moves.

The monthly BIRTHDAY BINGO is usually on the last Friday of the month.
This month the last Friday is Good Friday, so we will have our Birthday
Bingo Bash on March 18th instead.  Please remember you do not have to be
celebrating your birthday to attend.  This is a monthly get-together for all
Silver Center members to laugh and enjoy some fun time together. Please
come out and join Heart to Heart Hospice and Guadalupe Valley Nursing
Center for BINGO!

On a more serious note, this year we will celebrate Easter in March. I wish
you and your family a Blessed and wonderful Easter season!  The Silver
Center will be closed on Friday to allow our employees the time to enjoy a
fun-filled holiday weekend with their families.

March is also National Nutrition Month!  Think back to those New Year’s
resolutions….this may be the perfect month to really focus on yourself again!
When you’re hungry, you can really appreciate a good meal. When you’re
blessed, you might want to share that blessing with someone less fortunate.
Please look around and see if you have a neighbor or a friend who could
benefit from a good healthy meal.  Make their day by either bringing them
to the Silver Center for a hot lunch, or call and have lunch delivered for the
two of you to enjoy together at their home.  There are so many people in need
in our area.  Your friendship and thoughtfulness will provide them with much
more than a meal.

May God Bless you all…and I hope to see you soon at the Silver Center!

Glenda

Silver Center will be closed on Friday, March 25th in observance of
Good Friday!



Kim’s Note and Quotes
March 2016

Hello Silver Center readers!  I would like to personally thank all of you who were able to come out and support our 1st
Annual Valentine Dinner and Review event.  Thank you, thank you, thank you!  Our roast beef dinner made by our one
and only Christy Ramos received rave reviews.  The review performed by the Seguin High School Drama Club was over
the top and more than I could have hoped for or imagined.  What a great time had by all!!  The largest round of applause
goes out to all of you who contributed when they passed the hat after the show.  They collected a total of $881.00 . . .
WOW!!!  Again thank you!  I did not know until that night the students haven’t been able to do most of their regular
fundraisers due to the construction at the high school.  They weren’t sure how they were going to obtain the funds they
needed. Needless to say, they were excited and more than thankful that we not only invited them to perform, but that we
all donated so generously.  Yes, they will be back next year, and we plan to pack to house with a sold out crowd.  Please
mark your calendars for next February as there may not be tickets available at the door, but folks, it doesn’t stop there.
We have a few ideas in the works and plan to have them back later this year.  We will announce these plans at a later date
once finalized.

It’s Taste of Seguin time again!!! This year, Taste of Seguin will be held on June 21st.  The committee for this event is
forming and will meet every third Tuesday at 3:30 until that time. Please join us.  It takes many hands to pull this event
together and it is growing every year.  Please mark your calendars and we will see you at our March 15th meeting.

A committee has also formed for our first annual Medieval Knights Ball, which is a mother/son ball. It is scheduled for
May 7th.  This committee currently meets the 4th Monday of the month at 4:30 pm. We will gladly accept additional help,
so feel free to join in the fun.  We are very excited about this new event.

As you can see lots of fun events to look forward to at the Silver Center.  Hope to see you at most of them, if not all!

See you soon!!  Blessings!!
Silver Center Executive Director,
Kim Manley

“Lose yourself in generous service and every day can be a most unusual day, a triumphant day, an abundantly rewarding
day!”

There will be a BLOOD DRIVE on Tuesday, March 29th at the
Silver Center from 11:30 am to 6:00 pm.  The South Texas Blood
and Tissue Center will be collecting all types of blood, but “O
negative” donors are especially needed as they are the universal
blood type.  All donors will receive a t-shirt.  Requirements include:

16 year old donors must weigh at least 120 pounds and have a signed parental consent form. You
can visit the Donation Process page at southtexasblood.org to find the consent form.  If the donor
is 17+, he or she must weigh at least 110 pounds.  All presenting donors must provide a photo
ID, the last four digits of their Social Security number and birth date.  Finally, all donors must
be in good general health.  BLOOD is the gift of life, so try to stop by.  For more information,
call Kim or Michelle at 830-303-6612 or the South Texas Blood and Tissue Center at
210-731-5590.  Walk-ins are welcome.



FIND YOUR NAME

A member’s scrambled name is in the newsletter
each month. If it is your name, call the Silver
Center at 303-6612 and receive a free coupon of
your choice.

 Our wonderful
and hard working
volunteers clocked
in 351.5 hours for
January 2016.
Thank you!  It has
been stated before, but Erma Bombeck said,
“Volunteers are the only human beings on the
face of the earth who reflect this nation’s
compassion, unselfish caring, patience and just
plain loving one another.”  So true with the
Silver Center volunteers who always step up to
the plate when and where there is a need.

Orange Buttermilk Salad

1 can (20 oz.) unsweetened crushed pineapple, undrained
3 TBSP sugar
1 package (6 oz.) orange flavored gelatin
2 cups buttermilk
1 carton (8 oz.) frozen whipped topping, thawed
1 cup chopped nuts

In a saucepan, combine pineapple and sugar; bring to a boil,
stirring occasionally. When mixture boils, immediately add
gelatin and stir until dissolved. Remove from heat; cool
slightly.  Stir in buttermilk.  Chill until partially set.  Fold in
whipped topping and nuts. If necessary, chill until mixture
mounds slightly. Pour into a lightly oiled 8 ½ cup mold.
Chill overnight.

Yields:  12-16 servings
This is a fun potluck and tasty recipe!  Enjoy!



The Silver Center is sincerely grateful for the support of
our faithful Business Members.

American Bank of Texas
Campbell Floors, LTD

Charles Villeneuve Insurance
First Commercial Bank

Guadalupe County Republican Women
Guadalupe County Humane Society

Minigrip LLC
Nesbit Living & Recovery Center

Prosperity Design Solutions
Seguin Beauty School

Seguin Gazette-Enterprise
The Koehler Company

LBHS Alumni Association
Red Carpet Auto Sales

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center
RE/MAX Professional Realty

KWED

Edward Jones Investments
Guadalupe Regional Medical Center

Many older adults are looking for a gentle, low-impact
exercise program that helps them stay active and
improves muscle strength, flexibility and balance. TAI
CHI fits the bill!

The benefits include, but are not limited to, helping
with arthritis pain, reducing blood pressure, reducing
stress and depression, and helping reduce bone loss
in menopausal women.  Tai Chi is a phenomenal
exercise, and it all started with the ancient Chinese!

Join us at the Silver Center on Mondays at 9:00 am.
It is only $1.00 per class. Hope to see you there.

LOOKING FOR A
COUNTRY MUSIC
SHOW PRODUCER

We had hoped to start out
the new year with the
Country Music Show, but we still don’t
have a producer.  This was a great show!
Everyone loved coming out and listening
to good music, dancing, eating, and
visiting. If you know of anyone that is
interested in organizing this monthly show,
call Kim or Michelle at 830-303-6612.

SILVER CENTER THRIFT SHOP

Calling all volunteers!  Roy and Sally are looking for
a little extra help in the thrift store. The shifts are
from 9:00 am to noon and noon - 4:00 pm, but they
will gladly take whatever you can give. There are
many jobs you can do at the thrift shop - sales people,
organizers, cashiers, and putting out new
merchandise. Call Sally, the Thrift Store manager, at
830-379-8300 for more information.

SEWING

The Silver Needlers will meet Monday,
March 28th,  at 1:00 pm. We will be
cutting out pencil bags and children’s
bags for the Children’s Advocacy Center.
Please bring cutting mats, rotary cutters, acrylic
rulers and fabric.  For further information, please
call Marie at 830-386-0962.

ANSWERS TO  FALL OF THE ALAMO

1.  D    6.  A
2.  B    7.  C
3.  A    8.  B
4.  D    9.  D
5.  A       10.  C



ANSWERS TO
SCRAMBLED  WORDSBIRTHDAY BINGO

On Friday,  March 18, 2016,  from 1:00 pm to 3:00
pm, come celebrate our February members’
birthdays with gifts, cake and bingo!  Heart to
Heart Hospice and Guadalupe Valley Nursing
Center are sponsoring this special event. We have
a lot of fun, so join us for a HAPPY BIRTHDAY
CELEBRATION!

Clarice Ullrich     3/3
Doris Hammock     3/4
Shirley Humphreys    3/5
Delores Engelke     3/6
Annette Waite      3/6
Shirla Humiston     3/7
Janie Maassen     3/9
Barbara Behal     3/11
Curtis Rodgers     3/15
Harold Voges      3/19
George Hallman    3/20
Ray Windmiller     3/22
Walter Engelmann    3/23
Sharon Frederickson   3/24
Joan Ceyannes     3/24
Richard Ahrens     3/25
Carla Anderson     3/25
Shirley Meyer     3/28

They’re back!! Once
again, the Humane
Society is having their
garage sale on Thursday
and Friday, March 31st
- April 1st.  If you
remember from the other
times you came to this
garage sale, there were plants, dishes, baskets,
books, furniture and lots of other things to choose
from.  Come spend the day with the Humane
Society and shop with them.  You never know
what you might find and the money helps our furry
friends!  Call 830-303-6612 for more information
and times.  Hope to see you there!

ALAMO
DAVY CROCKETT

JAMES BOWIE
LEAP YEAR

WILLIAM TRAVIS

The AARP Driver’s
Safety Program is
scheduled for Monday,
March 21, 2016 from
8:30 am - 1:30 pm. This
program is a great way to
brush up on your driving

skills. Cars change, as well as traffic rules, driving
conditions, even roads you travel everyday.  A few
benefits of the program include:  defensive driving
techniques, operating your vehicle more safely in
today’s increasingly challenging environment,
managing and accommodating common age-
related changes in vision, hearing, and reaction
time.  Another benefit is a discount on your auto
insurance. Please join us!  Call 830-303-6612 to
RSVP or for more information.



Memorial in Honor of:

 __________________________________________

Send Acknowledgement to:

Name: _____________________________________

Address ___________________________________

City _______________________________________

State/Zip ___________________________________

Memorial from:

Name: _____________________________________

Address: ___________________________________

City: _______________________________________

State/Zip: __________________________________
Thank you for the remembrance.

The Silver Center
510 E. Court

Seguin, Texas 78155

THM
Tres Hewell Mortuary, Inc.

Family Owned and Operated

Tres Hewell, President

P.O. Box 820
165 Tor Drive
Seguin, Texas 78156

Phone: (830) 549-5912
Fax: (830) 549-5918
Cell: (830) 660-5809

www.treshewell.com
The UPS Store 5148

562 S. Hwy 123 Bypass
Seguin, TX 78155

830-379-8717
www.theupsstorelocal.com/5148

Secure Mailboxes:

*  Street Address - NOT a Post Office Box
*  24 hour access
*  Package acceptance from ALL carriers
*  Package receipt notification - no waiting at home for
 your package or risk of valuable shipments being
 left on your doorstep.
*  Mail holding and forwarding
*  Call in Mail-check (see if you have mail before you
 make the trip)

Sign up for one year and receive 3 months FREE.

March is “March to Health Month”
Join us for Active at Any Age Lunch and Learn on March 22nd

Offering Skilled Home Health with Clinicians/therapists trained in:

•  COPD                  •  Psych/Dementia
 •  CHF   •  Diabetes/Wound Care
•  Stroke      •  PT/OT/Speech (SLP)

Contact Wendy Grant, Professional Service Coordinator at:
830-312-0860 or wgrant@carterhealthcare.com

In Memory of:
Dorothy Calentine

By:  Susan and Stan Casto

OLMAA  __ __ __ __ __

YADV  KTECORCT  __ __ __ __
                      __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

MASEJ  EIBWO  __ __ __ __ __   __ __ __ __ __

PLAE   RYAE  __ __ __ __   __ __ __ __

LIWAMIL  RVATSI  __ __ __ __ __ __ __
                     __ __ __ __ __ __



•  Large Apartments/3 floor plans to choose from
•  Selective menu at all meals
•  Daily Activities
•  Loving Competent Care
•  Family Owned and Operated

www.SeguinAssistedLiving.com
226 Preston Dr., Seguin, Texas 78155

Call Karen Taylor or Lindsey Taylor  to schedule your tour today!
(830) 379-8882

License #050604
“Look to Seguin Assisted Living for a Carefree Future”

Resort Style Living in a Skilled
Nursing and Rehab facility.

We are the ONLY
4-Star Rated facility

In Seguin by
Center for Medicare Services!

Come and see why!

1339 Eastwood Drive
Seguin, TX 78155

830-379-3900
www.remarkablehealthcare.net
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LUNCH & LEARN

Serving Comal, Guadalupe, & Hays counties.
830.629.0509

Senior Home Care

We provide home care
solutions to better meet the
needs of our clients and
bring positive changes to
their lives.

Personal Care   Meal Preparation  Transportation  Housekeeping

Same Day Service Caregiver Introduction    24 hour Availability  All Inclusive Pricing

March 10, 2016  11:30 - 1:00 pm

As we get older and possibly less active,
our digestive system does not work like it
did when we were younger.  Guadalupe Valley Nursing
Center  and Heart to Heart Hospice will sponsor a
discussion on “Gastro Intestinal Health.”  Dr. Dominic
Scaramozi will be the presenter.  Call 830-303-6612 to
reserve a seat and a delicious lunch.

Thursday, March 17, 2016   11:30 - 1:00 pm

Hope Hospice and Remarkable Healthcare will sponsor
a presentation on “Calm Your Gut.”  Call Michelle or
Kim at 830-303-6612 to reserve your spot and a lunch
for this informative talk.  Hope to see you there!

March 22   11:30 am - 1:00 pm

“Active at Any Age”  The month of March is “March
to Health Month.”  We will discuss how we can be more
physically and mentally active for our different ages and
medical conditions.  All of us are aware of the benefits
of staying fit into our Golden Years.  Please join us for
the 1 ½ hour presentation.

On Tuesday, March 8th, from 10-11 am, there is
a presentation on “Welcome to Medicare”
sponsored by Area Agency on Aging. There is a
lot of Medicare Information Overload and not all
the information is clear or correct.  Come to this
presentation to clear up any questions or concerns
you might have about Medicare. Call Suzanne
Ruff at 210-362-5223 for more information and to
sign up.



BLOOD PRESSURE CHECKS

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center of
Seguin will be offering free blood pressure
checks at the Center on Tuesdays from
11:00-12:00 noon.

Windsor Nursing and Rehabilitation Center
of Seguin offers free blood pressure checks
at the Center on Wednesdays from noon -

Nesbit Nursing and Rehab will
be checking blood pressure and
blood sugar on the first Thursday
of the month from 11:30 am -
12:30 pm.  Come see us.

Registered Nurse Case Managers eval-

uate your medical needs and develop

a“plan of care” (in coordination with your

physician and insurance) that will include

one or more of the following services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

www.advancedhomehealthservices.com

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

IF LOW INTEREST RATES
ARE GETTING YOU DOWN

LET'S TALK.
Kathy Nossaman
Financial Advisor

.

116 S. Moss St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-8534

Warren Nossaman
Financial Advisor

.

809 E. Court St. #100
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-9387

Mark Ballard
Financial Advisor

.

1447 E. Court St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-0817

Doug Martin
Financial Advisor

.

507 E. Court St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-0154

Steve Alyea
Financial Advisor

112 N. Camp St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-372-9059

www.edwardjones.com

Registered Nurse Case Managers
evaluate your medical needs and
develop a “plan of care” (in coordination
with your physician and insurance) that
will include one of more of the following
services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy



Call Today: 830-625-5414

· Senior Homecare
· Respite Care
· 1-24 hour care
· Free Home

Consultation
· Transportation
· Meal Preparation
· Medication

Reminders
· Light Housekeeping
· Bathing/Dressing

· No contract/Deposit

Our March Silver Star is
Dee Kangas Lanpher. This
recognition is given to an
outstanding volunteer who
has given his or her time,

talent and energy to the Silver
Center.  Dee’s name was drawn off the volunteer sign-in
sheet. She has been a Silver Center volunteer for three
years. You can find her at the front desk every Monday.
Recently, she was hired to work part-time in the kitchen.
Her hobbies consist of making jewelry and fishing with
her husband. Speaking of husband, Dee married Tom on
December 13, 2015, so I think we can still consider her
a newlywed!  She has lived in this area since 2011.  Dee
has 5 children ranging in age from 44 to 51, and 9
grandchildren.  She volunteered for the RSVP Program
in an elementary school in Schertz for a few years. The
program teaches children how to read. Dee’s favorite
restaurant in Seguin is JJ’s and she and her husband love
to dance the night away every Friday at the Silver Center
Dance. Come by on Monday and meet out newest Silver
Star!

SILVER STAR

Taste of seguin

It’s that time of year again!!  Time to plan our
annual fundraiser…TASTE OF SEGUIN!  I
don’t know about you, but I am truly excited

about this fundraiser, but we can’t do it without
your help.  Taste of Seguin will be held this year
on June 21st.  This fundraiser is so important in
helping you, our members, and we need to know

from you what we can do to make it more fun
and exciting. We need members to be on our
Showcase Committee starting in March.  Our
first meeting will be held on Tuesday, March

15th at 3:30 pm.  Please joins us and make this a
HUGE event for the Silver Center.



FALL OF THE ALAMO

1. Which man left the Alamo twice to deliver messages and returned both times at great risk, only to die soon after the second
 return, while defending the fort?

A.  William Barrett Travis  B.  Green B. Jameson
C.  Almeron Dickenson      D.  James Butler Bonham

2. Lt. Col. Travis sent messages requesting help from both Texas and the U.S., and on March 1, 32 men from this town
 arrived under the cover of darkness to help the Alamo.  Which town?

A.  San Jacinto      B.  Gonzales      C.  San Antonio    D.  Goliad

3. Most of the men who died at the Alamo had only lived in Texas for a year or two at most.

A.  True   B.  False

4. Lieutenant-Colonel William Barrett Travis commanded the Alamo when the fort fell, but earlier on he had shared command
 with another man.  Who shared command of the Alamo until his illness caused him to hand full command of the fort to
 Travis?

A.  Davy Crockett  B.  Juan Seguin  C.  James Walker Fannin       D.  James Bowie

5. With what rank did the famous David Crockett enlist and die at the Alamo?

A.    Private    B.  General   C.  Colonel   D.  Sergeant

6. The youngest person to die defending the Alamo was 15 years old?

A. True  B.  False

7.   Which famous defender of the Alamo is believed to have been the first to have died?

A.  James Bowie  B.  David Crockett  C.  William Barrett Travis   D.  Sam Houston

8. For how many days were the defenders of the Alamo besieged before Santa Anna finally took the fort?

A.   9 days   B.  13 days   C.  28 days   D.  2 months

9.  This Mexican officer attempted to spare the lives of the Texans, not only at the Alamo but at other battles during the war as
 well, but his pleas were ignored.  He would later die defending his artillery at San Jacinto.

A.  Alemodor  B.  Urrea  C.  Cos  D.  Castrillon

10. Approximately how many men defended the Alamo?

A. 350   B.  100   C.  200   D.  450



Our Spring Health and Wellness Expo sponsored by
the Silver Center
is scheduled for
Tuesday, April 5,
2016 from 9:00
am - noon.
There will be a
representative
with lots of
information on
area senior services, along with health screenings for
blood pressure, glucose tests, etc., a well as door
prizes, snacks, and other free goodies!  Put this date
on your calendar today and we hope to see you at the
Silver Center for our Spring Health and Wellness
Expo.  For more information call 830-303-6612.

of Seguin
An Assisted Living Community Serving Seniors With Great Care

953 South Highway 123 Bypass Seguin, Texas 78155
TDHS License 030122

(830) 372-1177
Fax (830) 372-4477

BEA SISTOS, LVN
Administrator
acsadmin@satx.rr.com



PLEASANT GARDEN
ASSISTED LIVING

WE ARE ASSISTED LIVING PROFESSIONALS
COMMITTED TO PROVIDING QUALITY CARE FOR
YOUR LOVED ONES IN A HOME ENVIRONMENT.
OUR NURSE HAS OVER 20 YEARS EXPERIENCE,
AND 15 YEARS IN ASSISTED LIVING AND MEMORY
CARE. WE BELIEVE IN PROVIDING ACTIVITIES

THAT PRESERVE INDEPENDENCE,
MOBILITY AND COGNITION.
WE PROVIDE:
PRIVATE ROOMS; AROUND THE
CLOCK CARE, MANAGEMENT OF
DIABETES DIET, BLOOD SUGAR &
MEDICATION; ALZHEIMERS &
DEMENTIA CARE; ASSISTANCE
WITH ACTIVITIES OF DAILY
LIVING; MEDICATION, LAUNDRY
AND CLEANING ASSISTANCE;
RECREATIONAL OUTINGS; HOME

COOKED MEALS; HANDICAPPED FACILITIES.

CONTACT JUDY ROGERS AT 830-832-8237
pleasantgardenassistedliving@gmail.com
pleasantgardenassistedliving.weebly.com

Swing Dance
at

The Silver Center

Dance Lessons at 7:00 p.m.
  Dance from 8:00 to 11:00 p.m.

$10 for TLU students with ID
$10 for SA Swing Dance Society members

$10 for Silver Center members
$12 for non-members

Beer, wine, set-ups available

Future Dates

2nd Saturday  in

April & May

Dance to
The Dirty River Dixie Band

Co-sponsored by



Su Casa Cafe
Tex-Mex Cuisine

Great food! Great environment!

Special every day 11:00 to 3:00

Come see us and enjoy
good free chips and salsa!

1142 E. Kingsbury St., Seguin, TX
830-379-2161

6:30 AM to 3:00 PM
Fridays 6:30 AM to 9:00 PM

*  Skilled Nursing Care
*  Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapies
*  Rehabilitation available up to 6 days a week
*  Stroke Rehabilitation
*  Complex wound care
*  Tracheostomy care
*  E-stim, Vital-stim & Ultrasound
*  Wii-abilitation
*  Delicious meals

THE HEIGHTS
OF GONZALES

701 North Sarah DeWitt
Gonzales, Texas 78629
Phone: 830-672-4530

Fax: 830-672-4543
www.TheHeights

COUNTRY CARE MANOR
REHABILITATION & LONG TERM CARE

2736 fm 775
Lavernia, Texas 78121
Phone: 830-779-2355

Fax: 830-779-5503
www.CountryCare.com

Our care makes the difference.
Our heart makes it home



Skilled Nursing
Home Health Aides
Cardiac Recovery

Pulmonary Recovery
Physical Therapy

Occupational Therapy
Speech Therapy

www.StandardsHomeHealth.com

FREE In-Home Consultation

Tanya Fenderbosch
Community Development Coordinator

Cell:  310-991-9537
fenderbosch@standardslcs.com

Ask The
Undertaker

Goetz Funeral Home
Guadalupe Valley Memorial Park

Question:
Why does one funeral home charge more

than another for traditional services?

Answer:
At first glance, it may appear that all funeral homes
essentially offer the same service. However, with a
traditional funeral, including the visitation and funeral
service itself, the amenities offered may differ greatly from
one provider to the next. To determine the better value, a
simple price comparison is rarely enough.

For instance, we offer an unequalled selection of services
not available at many other funeral homes, such as
assistance with your families travel accommodations as well
as free 24 hour-a-day access with a licensed grief counselor
through our Compassion Helpline, National Transferability;
should you move more than 75 miles from where your
original arrangements were made, your pre-arranged funeral
services are fully transferable and will be honored by any
Dignity Memorial provider throughout North America and
our exclusive Child/Grandchild Protection Plan;
acknowledging that nothing can ease the pain of losing a
child or grandchild, we offer financial relief for those who
choose a Dignity Memorial plan. We will provide funeral
or cremation services, at no cost, at any Dignity Memorial
provider, up to the level of the plan you have selected. We
do this because providing your family peace of mind is our
top priority.

Pricing is naturally a concern when choosing a funeral
home, but I encourage you to consider the true value and
the home’s ability to provide the level of service your family
needs and deserves.

Your best choice is a funeral home that provides high quality
care with compassion and respect, offers additional services
to ease your family’s mind, and has earned a solid reputation
through years of experience and service. When you are
informed of what you get for each price, you make a better
decision about what’s right for you.

Wade Lind is a licensed funeral director with Goetz Funeral Home,
a member of the Dignity Memorial network serving the Seguin
community. He frequently offers funeral-related advice and
counseling to area families. For more information, contact Wade
at 830-379-2313.

Goetz Funeral Home
Wade Lind, Manager

713 N. Austin St. Seguin, Texas 78155
Email:  Wade.Lind@DignityMemorial.com

www.goetzfuneral.com



2016 Silver Center Dance Schedule
TENTATIVE

Doors open at 6pm Dance 7:30 - 11:00 pm

   July 1 Two Way Street
  8 Texas Top Hands
  15 Wrangler Country
  22 Vernon & Friends
  29 Glen Collins & The Alibis

 Aug 5 Country Sounds
 12 The Countrymen
 19 Bob Appel
 26 Vernon & Friends

Mar 4 Glen Collins & The Alibis Sept 2 Two Way Street
11 Texas Top Hands 9 Country Sounds
18 Wrangler Country 16 Wrangler Country
25 No Dance 23 Vernon & Friends

30 Glen Collins & The Alibis
Apr 1 Country Sounds

8 The Countrymen Oct 7 Most Wanted Band
15 Bob Appel 14 The Countrymen
22 Most Wanted Band 21 Bob Appel
29 Two Way Street 28 Country Sounds

May 6 Glen Collins & The Alibis Nov 4 Two Way Street
13 Al Dressen & the Super Swing Review 11 Texas Top Hands
20 Wrangler Country 18 Wrangler Country
27 Vernon & Friends 25 Glen Collins & The Alibis

June 3 Country Sounds Dec 2 Two Way Street
10 The Countrymen 9 The Countrymen
17 Bob Appel 16 Most Wanted Band
24 Nathan Colt Young 23 No Dance

30 No Dance
31 New Year’s Eve

                          Beer, Wine, Set-ups Available
                The Silver Center w 510 E. Court St., w Seguin, TX w 830-303-6612

$7 Silver Center Members
$9 Non-members





          GAMES AND FUN!

Sounds like a great night out for family and friends, doesn’t it?
On every 2nd Tuesday, The Silver Center is having a GROUP
GAME NIGHT. Doors open at 6 pm and close at 8:30 pm.  A
cash bar will be opened for the purchase of wine, beer and soda.
The cost:  $2.00 per person for members and $2.50 per person
for non-members.

Here are the Rules:

1) You must have a group. You cannot join a group when
 you get here.

2)   When you call (830-303-6612) to reserve your space,  give
 Kim Manley a head count of the people in your party so
 that a table can be set up for your group.

3)   Call by Thursday, March 3rd, and thereafter, every
 Thursday the week before game day.

4) Bring you own cards, game pieces, or whatever you need
 for your game.

5) Bunco, Bridge, Poker, Mahjongg, Pinochle, or any other
 game is okay by us.

6) Must clean your own area/space before you leave at 8:30
 pm.

Sound like fun?  Well it is, and it is also a wonderful time to play!

I I

The
Silver
Center

is
working

with
Collette
Tours

for some
exciting trips for 2016!!

There is still time!  Collette Tours still has
the Alaskan Discovery Land and Cruise
Tour departing on September 13, 2016.
The deposit for this trip is due on March
7, 2016, so sign up today!  Call the Silver
Center at 830-303-6612 for more
information.
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